
Dear Family of St. Mark’s Church, 

 

We thank the Lord for hearing our prayers to allow us to continue partaking of the Body and 

Blood of Jesus Christ faster than what we expected. We ask each one of you to be responsible 

and considerate of others. Therefore, attend at your home church only, and follow the 

guidelines and rules as stipulated before. Since we are holding liturgies of maximum 50 

attendees, we request that each person or family register to attend only one liturgy in this 

coming period until further notice. Also, please prioritise your choice of liturgy to weekdays first 

to allow those who work during the week to attend on Sunday. 

If for any reasons your schedule changed and you cannot attend the liturgy that you registered 

for, please inform us at info@stmarkstoronto.ca so that we can allow another person from the 

waiting list to attend instead. 

This form is individual registration. Each member of the family have to register 

separately. 

Follow the link below to register: 

https://stmarkstoronto.ca/DL 

For those who need help to register over the phone (our beloved seniors), please contact the 

Cathedral’s reception at 416-800-5500 ext. 211 

May God bless you all and protect His Church for the life of the world, 

Priests of St. Mark's Church, Toronto 


